
Wellsboro High School Alumni Association 
PO Box 727     Wellsboro, Pennsylvania 16901 

 

Established 1876 

March 1, 2023 
 
Dear Alumnus: 
 
The Wellsboro High School Alumni Association cordially invites you to attend the 146th            
Annual Alumni Banquet to be held on Saturday, May 27, 2023 , at the Wellsboro High School 
at 6:30 PM.   Reunion class rooms will be available at 5:00 PM.  Tickets will be $18.00 per    
person ($23.00 at the door).  Reservations should be made by April 15, 2023.  You will       
receive a Dinner Ticket upon arriving at the Banquet in your classroom. Please turn in when 
going through the food line and be eligible for a $100 Gift Card. 
 
Association Dues, for Anniversary Alumni, are $15.00 ($3.00 per year) payable every five (5) 
years.  We hope all Anniversary Alumni will support the Association and your Alma Mater with 
your dues even if you are unable to attend the Banquet.  Your dues contribute to our Scholarship 
Fund. We encourage contributions to assist with the scholarships. Last year our dues and        
additional contributions and donations allowed the Association to award eight (8) $1,000      
Scholarships to graduating seniors from the Class of 2022.  The Association will again award as 
many Scholarships as we can.  Contributions are welcomed and appreciated.  By returning 
your Registration Form with your dues, we will be assured of your current address and other           
information.  Please return your registration form, payment and dues in the self addressed       
envelope provided for your convenience.   We encourage and need your support. 
 
The Wellsboro High School Alumni Association formed the Wellsboro Alumni Council in 1992 to  
assure the continuation of the Association, operate the Association and plan for the Annual 
Alumni Banquet, which draws nearly 600 alumni to Wellsboro each Memorial Day Weekend.  
Each class is asked to provide a window display in storefronts throughout downtown Wellsboro 
as part of the Mary Wells Days which occurs Memorial Day Weekend.   Please check out the 
store windows for your class display.  Retired educators are invited to the Banquet, which has 
been well received by both the Alumni and the former educators.   
 
We remind all Alumni  that there is a Wellsboro Area School District Policy which          
prohibits smoking or drinking of alcoholic beverages on ALL school property.  Please     
respect our host's policy.  Hats must be removed while in the School. Please refrain from 
talking during the Program out of respect for our Speakers. Final approval for holding the 
Banquet is made by the WASD based on their restrictions. 
 
After-Banquet Activities are being planned by your class agent.  Remember to send your class     
activities information and requested funds directly to your class agent.  DO NOT send them with 
your Registration Form.  
 
The Wellsboro High School Alumni Association, and  your classmates, look forward to seeing 
you at the 146th Annual Alumni Banquet on May 27, 2023. 
         Wellsboro Alumni Council 

Wellsboro Alumni 
Council 
 
Robert J. Blair 1967 
Council President  
(570) 724-5343 (h/c) 
rjblair16901@gmail.com 
 

Gretchen Knaus Tennis 1991 
Council Vice President 
(570) 439-3992 
gretchen_regina@hotmail.com 
 
Hannah Smith 2011 
Treasurer 
(570) 404-3495 
hannahsmithlyco@gmail.com 
 

Joan Spencer Hart 1954 
Agents’ Liaison 
(570) 724-7689 (h) 
(570) 439-0608 (c) 
jhart29@epix.net 
 

Marjorie Mudge Wetherbee 1955 
WASD Liaison 
(570) 439-5117 (c) 
1955marge@gmail.com 
 

Julie A. Sticklin 1981 
Registrar 
(570) 439-1350 
jstick44@gmail.com 
 

Kelly S. Wetherbee 1984 
(570) 439-5116 
beekellysue@gmail.com 
 
Michael Lundgren 1966 
(570) 724-5337 (h) 
(570) 787-3517 (c) 
michael_lundgren@yahoo.com 
 
 

Maxwell Johnson 2018 
(570) 439-7879 
felixjthecat@live.com 
 
Holly A. Young 2010 
(570) 787-3435 
hollyy@cnbankpa.com 
hayoung04@yahoo.com 
 
Anne B McNaight 
Retired Educators’ Liaison 
(570) 724-5192 
abmc11@ptd.net 
 
Class of 2023 Representative 
Mikaella Posada 2023 
Senior Class Agent   
(570) 439-9352 
mikaella.posada@wordtotheboro.org 
 
 

50th Anniversary Representatives 
Class of 1973 
Thomas Walrath  Jr. 1973 
(570) 724-7337 
(570) 724-7337 (w) 
tommywalrath73@gmail.com 
 
25th Anniversary Representative 
Class of 1998 
Sarah Smith Vickery 1998 
(570) 724-7221 
(570)439-2788 (mobile) 
vickeryse@hotmail.com 
 
Amy Coolidge Wood 1998 
(570) 439-0909 
acoolidge@hotmail.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

www.wellsboroalumni.org 
 

Facebook: Wellsboro High 
School Alumni Association 

WHS Alumni 2023 Banquet   
May 27, 2023 



If you have any questions please contact your Agent: 
 Sarah Bull  570.419.9665 sbull2@binghamton.edu
  






